
Welcome	October
Hello	Families,	Happy	October,

We	hope	your	fall	is	off	to	a	great	start.		Please	take	a	minute	to
read	about	our	October	updates.

The	WCCC	will	be	closed	on	Monday,	October	14	in
observance	of	Columbus/Indigenous	People's	Day.

	
Announcements	and	Reminders

	
Extra	clothing	Please	be	sure	that	your	child	has	extra	pants,
long	sleeve	shirts,	underwear,	and	socks	in	their	cubby.	It	is	also
a	good	idea	to	bring	an	extra	hoodie	or	sweater	as	the	weather	is
changeable	this	time	of	year.

Bible	Stories	will	begin	on	October	9.

Mandarin	Class	will	begin	the	following	week	on	October	17.
Mandarin	class	will	take	place	on	Monday	and	Thursday.
	
Vision	screening	We	are	pleased	to	inform	you	about	a	free
vision	screening	program	for	WCCC	students,	sponsored	by	the
Quincy	Lions	Club	in	partnership	with	the	Lions	KidSight	USA



Foundation,	which	is	a	nationwide	program	to	safeguard	the
vision	of	children	aged	6	months	through	6	years.	More
information	will	be	going	home	shortly.
	
Family	Night-	Please	join	us	on	Thursday,	October	24	from	4:30-
5:30	and	get	to	know	your	child's	teachers	and	see	the	classroom.

Spirit	Week	We	will	be	holding	“Spirit	Week”	from	October	28	–
November	1.		Each	day	will	have	a	special	theme.	October	31	will
be	Pajama	Day.	We	will	let	you	know	the	themes	for	the	other
days	shortly.



Ages	&	Stages	Questionnaire
The	Ages	and	Stages	Questionnaire	(ASQ)	developmental
screening	provides	families	the	opportunity	to	share	and	learn
about	their	child’s	development,	to	celebrate	their	growth	and	to
address	any	questions	or	concerns	they	may	have	about	what
“typical	development”	looks	like.	We	would	love	for	you	to
complete	an	Ages	and	Stages	Questionnaire.	This	helps	our
educators	learn	a	bit	more	about	your	child’s	development	and
provides	valuable	insights	on	what	you	see	at	home.	The	ASQ	is
designed	to	be	filled	out	by	families,	it	is	user-friendly,	and	should
only	take	about	10	minutes	to	complete.	It	can	be	filled	out	on
paper	or	online.	Please	let	us	know	if	you	would	like	a	paper
version	of	the	screening	tool.	Here	is	the	web	address	to	complete
the	screening	process:



http://www.asqonline.com/family/3	fc2d5	
As	always,	thank	you	for	reading.	Please	let	us	know	if	you	have
any	questions.
the	WCCC	staff


